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EA COACHING COMMITTEE MEETING 

Date: 10 May 2021 
Time: 19:30 AEST 

Via Videoconference 

Below is a summary of the meeting 

 
Meeting Discussion 

 
Syllabus Review – Discussion around how to progress the Syllabus Review. Sally Barbera to contact Andrew Hamilton 
seeking direction to progress the Review and then convene a meeting with Committee members to discuss. 
 
Coaching Insurance – Elizabeth Owens requested the Committee put together an insurance wish list. ALL EACC 
members to go back through previous meeting minutes to identify items for feedback to Elizabeth within next 10 days 
for presentation to EA Finance Committee.  
Simon Kale - the online insurance webinar is not sufficient support to EA Coaches from Gow Gates without face to face 
presentations from Gow Gates in each state annually and proposed to bring back the annual presentation back. 
 
Update from the EA Pathways Officer – Coaching - written report – taken as read) 
 
Sally Barbera requested Coach statistics to be provided on a state by state basis in the monthly report 
 
Committee agree that ALL committee members to attend a Concussion online webinar.  Dicussion also around if the 
concussion training be compulsory for all coaches.  
Attending a concussion workshop counts towards coach updating points. Sue Birch to advise Meredith Chapman, 
NCM, that coaches will be advised to register and provided with the registration link.  
 
IGEQ – Simon Kale is presenting on Risk Management and Safety to the IGEQ in September 2021. The next conference 
will be held in South Africa and the AGM will be held during the conference.  
A few new passports have been issued to EA Coaches currently stuck in the UK. IGEQ passports are meant to be 
organised in the candidates’ country of origin before they leave to go overseas. 
 
Grass Roots Clinic – Sally Barbera shared this initiative which is a collaboration initiative between EVIC Coaching 
Committee and ENSW Coaching Committee as an example of best practice. 
 
Trudy Dougall  advised 4 coaches in QLD keen to progress to L3. Sally Barbera advised there had been previous 
discussion of potentially commencing a L3 course later in 2021. Coaches looking to undertake L3 Coach training need 
to register their interest in becoming L3 with Sue Birch. Sue Birch to maintain a register of interested potential 
candidates. 
 
False Advertising by Coaches – who deals with this matter? Simon Kale  advised State Offices can send correspondence 
to any transgressors.   
 
Coaches need to be updated on how to correctly show their EA Coaching accreditations on business cards, letterhead 
etc. Sue Birch to prepare information piece to be distributed to coaches. 
 
Clarification required around the agreement with EA Board and State CEOs that EA Accredited Coaches in be engaged 
for State Organised training events. EA to confirm that State CEOs have agreed to use EA accredited coaches at every 
opportunity possible. 
  
Sue Leslie advised the MPP is being redrafted and will be forwarded to EACC members when final draft is ready. 
 
Sally Barbera advised State delegates that a brief state by state report will be included on upcoming EACC agendas. 


